Audra Dye

From: Adam Hollier <ajclh9@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, February 4, 2022 8:35 PM

To: Audra Dye

Cc: Carl Bolofer

Subject: [EXTERNAL]Re: 31 Arden Park Blvd. Historic District Submission for February Hearing
Audra

Thanks for reaching out. sorry for the delay.
Project Narrative:

A century ago when our house was built it was not designed for families to gather and be present during the cooking
process. The shape of our home literally isolates the kitchen in a completely separate space in our home that has 4
doorways significantly limiting the functional space of the kitchen. The current design does not allow for our entire
family (4 people) to sit in the kitchen and prepare food. The new layout will allow us to manage our busy family and
allow the family to grow up and use the space. The kitchen is too small for people to stand and interact. The design was
meant to follow the sunroom feel of the existing Florida room while squaring off the Eastern side of the home. The
exterior space is currently not particularly useful and by enclosing it will double the size of the kitchen.

Adam Hollier
AdamHollier.com

xl

On Fri, Feb 4, 2022 at 11:47 AM Audra Dye <dyea@detroitmi.gov> wrote:

Good Morning Mr. Hollier,

Upon reviewing the submitted application, | have the following comments and questions:



